Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager

Office of Purchasing

March 17, 2020

To: All Known Prospective Bidders

Addendum Number 1:

RE: Godwin Lane Regional Pond

Solicitation Identification Number PD 19-20.039

All:

This notice is to provide for Acknowledgement of Addendum 1.

The following information is provided: Location Change for Non -Mandatory Pre-Solicitation
Conference

FROM:

A Non -Mandatory Pre-Solicitation Conference will be held at the COC ( 3363 W. Fairfield Drive,
Pensacola F1. 32505) at 9:00 a.m. CST on 4/2/2020. All bidders are encouraged to attend.

TO:
A Non -Mandatory Pre-Solicitation Conference will be held at the Office of Purchasing , 213 South
Palafox Place Room 11.407 at 9:00 a.m. CST on April 2, 2020. All bidders are encouraged to attend.

This Addendum Number 1 is furnished to all known prospective Bidders. Please sign and
return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your bid as an
acknowledgement of you having received same. You may photo copy for your record.

Sincerely,

Lawrence A. Gordon
Purchasing Specialist

Enclosures
Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 1:

SIGNED:

COMPANY:
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